
 
 

POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

HEADS UP!  
 

1
st

 February 2019 

 

We have had a brilliant morning today participating in NSPCC NUMBER DAY.  

We began with an introductory assembly, reminding children about the work of the 

NSPCC followed up by a trip to the bar to investigate how maths is used in different, 

real-life contexts.  We had fun designing our own drinks mat, thinking about size and 

shape and working in teams to help each other. 

Mrs Novacki kindly brought in some technology to help us to all enjoy a smoothie after 

break (using our drinks mats which we had made) and we all took part in a maths quiz.  

The school council raffle raised £32.10 and everyone was very happy with their prizes. 

Please see the gallery on our website for photographs. 

 

Coming up next week, we have the rearranged Movie Night for Wednesday 6th 

February (same timings) and Family Service at St Christopher’s on Sunday 10th. 

 

Don’t forget that we will always email you regarding school closure and also put it on 

the website.  Fingers crossed that it warms up next week! 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind Regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Monday 4th February -  Street Dance After School Club 3.30 – 4.20 pm 

Tuesday 5th February -  Music lessons 

      Swimming 

Wednesday 6th February -  Movie Night 3.30 – 5.45 pm 

Thursday 7th February -  Play Area Opening Party  3 pm 

Friday 8th February  -  Substation 

Sunday 10th February   Family Service at St Christopher’s 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


